


















Board Minutes June 24, 2024 

Next 
Meeting 

Signatures 

Adjournment 
and Dismissal 

Superintendent Dr. Mark Daniel announced that this week and next there are no mandatory meetings at 
FWCS, which gives time for staff to take a rest. Next week Dr. Daniel will be meeting with Senator 
Behning and asked to speak more with Steve about today's Higher Ed meeting to hear how it is 
connected. What are we going to do differently, how is higher education involved? 

Board President Maria Norman welcomed Antonette Payne to the Board. She is excited to have her 
join. Ms. Norman attended the Open House of the new beautiful building, Levan Scott, where FWCS 
provided meals, along with Kona Ice for the community. President Norman liked seeing other 
departments present at the Open House, as it shows support. Regarding tonight's hearing, while she was 
out in the community she asked others their opinion on the project. Ms. Norman only received one 
comment in opposition. She wants the community to know that she takes all comments to heart, she 
thanks the community for being open to these conversations. A wide range of community members 
have expressed their support for the new Snider Stadium, she knows it will get a lot of use from band, 
track & field, football and PE classes. Ms. Norman also expressed her thoughts and prayers to the 
family and friends of a 2020 SSHS graduate who was killed over the weekend. She does not want to see 
our community fall apart, she expressed empathy and compassion and said we need to take care of 
children in the community. 

The next regular meeting of the Board is scheduled for Monday, July 22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Lester L. Grile Administrative Center. 

Documents to be signed by members of the Board were the Minutes from the regular Board 
meeting, June 10 and Special Meeting June 17, 2024; Vouchers for the period ending June 24, 2024 and 
the payroll for the periods ending May 3 and May 31, 2024; STAA Certification Page and the School 
Board Resolution Approving 1028 Preliminary Determination. 

There being no further business and no general public comment, upon a motion by Noah 
Smith, seconded by Steve Corona, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
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